
BUY Fresh  WITH                                  THIS  Festive SeasonApology
We Apologise 

Due to an extreme weather event in 
the state last week our chilled and 

frozen warehouse sustained some roof 
damage which in turn has caused an 

interruption in the supply of stock for 
the dairy case and freezer.

Please be assured that we are working 
to have replacement stock on the 

shelves as soon as possible.

We thank you for your understanding.


